August 7, 2017

Members of the West Allis Common Council 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis WI 53214

Dear Common Council Members:

Attached is a report on the Customer Service surveys received in 2005. Overall, the various departments contained in the report received favorable responses. We plan to continue this program in 2006 with similar reporting procedures.

Please contact me if you have any questions concerning this follow up report.

Sincerely,

Jeannette Bell, Mayor

JB:JFW

cc: Department/Division Heads

MYR\CORR\CUSTSURVY REPORT 2005